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I oppose this bill because it's far too broad.  Harassment is harassment, if it's 

occurring it should be stopped and there should be consequences.  However the lack 

of transparency is shocking to much of the citizenry. SOS has been very vague and 

quite the opposite of transparent. This bill would further encourage a lack of 

transparency 

 


